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1. (○) Ms.

2. Jean Hilde

3. Shoreline

4. (○) Briarcrest

5. jmhilde61@gmail.com

6. 06/27/2022

7. Ordinance 968

8. Councilmembers: Please include the retention of at least 10% significant trees in regulations for
MUR-70’ building sites in Ordinance 968. This is already code for MUR-80’ buildings.

Why: Shoreline will lose hundreds of mature trees to development on MUR-70’ zones. Current and
future residents of multi-housing developments, which data shows are mainly low income, young
and people of color, deserve to enjoy the benefits and beauty of nature as much as residents who
are fortunate to live in more prosperous locations. Trees and green space are not just for the rich.
Please protect our urban canopy so that our trees can protect all of us.

9. Not answered

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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